
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

W O N 3 L U - U  

May 10,2006 
GOV- MSG. NO. 2 

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty -Third State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 003 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
Department of Transportation's Interstate Route H-1 Noise Study, as required by Section 16, Act 
178, Session Laws of Hawaii 2005. Pursuant to Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am 
also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at 
www.state.hi.usldotladministrationl1egislature. 

Sincerely, 

http://www.state.hi.us/dot/administration/legislature

